تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الإماراتية





مراجعة نهائية وفق الهيكل الوزاري المستوى 5.1 المسار المتقدم

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف السابع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الثالث ← الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 03-10:12:37 10:12

إعداد: هايدي عليوة

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف السابع









<u>اضغط هنا للحصول على جميع روابط "الصف السابع"</u>

روابط مواد الصف السابع على تلغرام

<u>الرياضيات</u>

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف السابع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثالث		
مواصفات الامتحان الكتابي الورقي والالكتروني	1	
أسئلة مراجعة نهائية المستوى 4.1 وفق الهيكل الوزاري	2	
مراجعة قواعد وكتابة وفق الهيكل الوزاري	3	
بوربوينت مراجعة تفاعلية مع الحل وفق الهيكل الوزاري	4	
الدليل الإرشادي للقواعد المقررة في الامتحان النهائي المسار	5	

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف السابع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الثالث



الكاديمية أجيال المستقبل

مرخصة من قبل دولة الإمارات العربية المتحدة

Grade 7 Elite

(Level 5.1)

Final Revision

Term 3

أ/ هايدي عليوة

1-Gerunds

• A gerund is the –ing form of a verb that behaves like a noun. They can be the subject as well as the object in the sentence.

Like, Love, Hate + Gerund

■ Like + gerund

Examples:

I like watching TV on Saturday mornings.

My father likes taking photos with his new smart phone.

Love + gerund

Examples:

Mr. Smith loves swimming in salt water.

We love going to the movies on the weekend.

Hate + gerund

Examples:

Mark and his girlfriend hate dancing.

They hate staying home on the weekend.

By+ gerund	For +gerund
-Used to describe the way	-Used to say why something
something is done.	is done.
By+ verb-ing	For +verb -ing
Ex: I got high grades by	Ex: I got a new ball for
studying every day.	practicing football.

Exercise:

Complete the sentences with the gerund form of the verb.

- 1) She loves (Play) basketball.
- 2) Abdullah is good at (Act).
- 3) They prefer (Eat) apples.
- 4) Her favorite hobby is (Fish).
- 5) He enjoys (Skip) the rope.

Answers: 1-playing 2-acting 3-eating 4-fishing 5-skipping

Complete the sentences using by or for

- 1) Biryani is made (by / for) mixing rice, spices and vegetables together.
- 2) I use water and soap (by / for) washing the car.
- 3) I will use the money (by / for) buying new books.
- 4) You can open it (by / for) using a knife.
- 5) He used a knife and fork (by / for) cutting his pizza.

Answers:

1-by 2-for 3-for 4-by 5-for

2-Present Perfect Tense

• The present perfect tense is used to talk about an experience from the past which is still true up to the moment of speaking.

Has/have + verb (3rd group) ex:

He-she-it I-We-you-they ex: seen -eaten-gone

• We also usually use 'ever'

FORM:

The + superlative adjective + object + present perfect (have + past participle)

Ex: The Lion King is the best movie I have ever watched.



Ex	er	ci	S	e
			_	_

Complete the present perfect sentences:			
1) Can you wait please? They finished.			
2) She invited us to her birthday party.			
3) you ever slept in a tent before?			
4) I already cleaned the windows.			
5) I never eaten biryani before.			
Answers: 1-haven't 2-has 3-Have 4-have 5-have			
Complete the sentences using the past participle form of the			
verb:			
1) I have just (eat) a sandwich.			
2) I haven't (finish) my homework yet.			
3) We haven't (see) Paul in ages.			
4) She has already (has) lunch.			
5) I have (drive) this car since 2013.			

Answers: 1-eaten 2-finished 3-seen 4-had 5-driven

Select the correct word to complete the sentences:

- 1) A giraffe is the (tall/taller/tallest) animal I've ever seen.
- 2) That was the (hard/ harder / hardest) exam I've ever taken.
- 3) It is the worst holiday I've ever (has / have /had).
- 4) This is the best pasta I have (ever/never/sever) eaten.
- 5) She was the (good / better / best) friend I have ever had.

Answers: 1-tallest 2-hardest 3-had 4-ever 5-best

3-Future Simple Passive

• Is used to describe when a specific future event will be over, but we don't know the doer of the action.

The form: S. AYA 050 717 5602

Going to/will +be+ past participle(3rd group)

Ex: They will finish the weather report.

- The weather report will be finished by them.

-The car is going to be sold.

Exercise:

Complete the sente	ences in the futur	e simple passive:
1) The report	sent ton	iorrow.
A) was/been	b) will/be	c) is /been
2) Next year, new company.	projects	_ made by the
a) will/be	b) would/be	c) were /been
3) Pretty shoes	sold at th	is store.
a) will/been	b) will/be	c) was/ been
4) the book	delivered	by Monday?
A) Was/be	b) has/be	c) will/be
5) Everything	done by the	ne time you get here
a) will/be	b) would/beer	c) would/be

Complete the sentences using the past participle form of the		
verb:		
1) The music fes	tival will be	_ (hold) in our town
this year.		
a) hold	b)held	c)holded
2) Please, be patien	t! The plan is goir	ig to be
(announce) soon.		
a) Announced	b) announcing	c) announce
3) The order will be	e (acce	ept) next week.
A) Accepten	b) accepted	c) acceptance
4) Dinner is going to be (prepare) by the time		
you get home.		
a) preparen	b)prepare	c)prepared
5) The new movie	will be	(release) next month.
a) Released	b)releasen	c)release
Change these sente	nces from future	simple active to future
simple passive.		

Ex: Next term they will draw some pictures. \rightarrow Next term some pictures will be drawn. 1) They will send out wedding invitations next month. 2) You will lose the match if you don't train harder. 3) Our boss will sign the contract. **First Conditional (If conditional)**

+ Present simple, future simple (will/won't)

• للتواصل والاستفسار **》 Mrs. AYA 050 717 5602**

Future simple (will/won't),



Future (will or won't) + v infinitive

Examples:

If you <u>study</u> hard, you <u>will succeed</u>.

(Present simple) (Future)

You will succeed, if you study hard.

(Future) (Present simple)

Mrs. AYA 050 717 5602

Exercise

1-The children	warm clothes
tomorrow, if it	cold.
A-Wear/ will be	b-will wear/ is
2-Wea n webored. A-watch/will feel	
3-If our classes	early, Ihome and
A-finishes/will go	b-will finish/ go
4-If the weathertomorrow, we	nice to the beach.
a- Is/will go	b-will be/go

5-If we	.hungry later, we	some
pizzas.		
a-are/will order	b-will be/ order	

4) If Second Conditional

- The second conditional can be used to describe a logical present or future situation.
- It is used to talk about situations that are unlikely.

The FORM

If+ past simple + would/could + rest of sentence

Ex: If we looked after the environment better, the animals would be happy.

Mrs. AYA 050 717 5602

Exercise:

Choose the corr	ect answer to comp	lete the sentences:
1) If I	_ to school, I would	feel tired.
a) Gone	b) go	c) went
2) I vis	it the rainforests in	Asia, if I won the
lottery.		
a) Would	b) will	c) went to
3) it wa	asn't so hot, I could	walk outside in the
park.		
a) Has	b) Although	c) If
4) If you had AE	D 1,000,000, you _	travel around
the world.		
a) will	b) would	c)had

Mrs. **AYA 050 717 5602**

1. If I didn't go to t	heir party, they	offended.
a) will be	b) would be	c) to be
2. If he	the truth, she will forgive hir	n.
a) tells	b) tell	c) told
5. I would be very frig	thtened if somebody pointed a	gun at me.
a) first conditional	b) second conditional	c) zero conditional
6. If she has enough r	noney next year, she	a car.
a) will buy	b) won't buy	c) would buy
8. I'm sure Sue would	d understand if you	the situation.
a) explain	b) explained	c) explains
9. We will go to the b	peach if the weather is good.	
a) first conditional	b) second conditional	c) zero conditional
10. If we told them t	he truth, they	us.
a) believed	b) will believe	c) would believe
11. If we	Bill to the party, we w	rould have to invite his
friends too.		
a) invited	b) invite	c) invites
13. If you mix red a	nd blue, you pu	rple.
a) got	b) get	c) gets
14. I	very angry if somebody bro	oke into my house.
a) to feel	b) will feel	c) would feel
15. If you eat some	thing now, you	hungry later.
a) will be	b) would be	c) won't be
16. If she	some new clothes, sh	e would look much nicer.
a) bought	b) buy	c) buys

18. If he spoke more clearly, people	him.

- a) will understand
- b) would understand c) understood
- 19. If I ______ to work tomorrow, I would meet you.

- a) didn't have b) don't have c) doesn't have
- 20. We _____ for a walk if it doesn't rain.
- a) would go b) goes

c) will go

5) Modals (Present modals)

The form.

Subject+ modal (must/can't) + infinitive

Examples:

- -It must be clean, I wash it many times.
- -It can't be safe to drive here, it's a narrow road.

Mrs. AYA 050 717 5602

Modals

can / can't / must / mustn't



Complete the text with the appropriate modal verbs.

You (1) enter the museum without a
ticket. You (2) buy tickets online or at
the ticket counter next to the entrance. In the museum,
you (3) eat or drink. You
(4) old look at the displays, but you
(5) take photos. Thank you for your
cooperation





You (6) read or do revision in the library. After you enter the library, you (7) keep quiet. Also, you (8) run in the library. If you have questions, you (9) ask the librarian for help. You (10) borrow books from the library, but you (11) take good care of them.

SELIVEWORKSHEETS

BLIVEWORKSHEETS

Finish!!

Grammar questions

1- My grandmother enjoys in the sea.a) Swamb) To swimmingc) Swimming	
2- My brother wants football again.a) To playingb) Playc) Played	
3-My mum made the cake putting chocolate	
chips on the top.	
1) for 2)by c) to	
4-I bought this new dress the party	
tonight.	
1) for 2)by 3)to	
5-These weights are the I have ever used.	
a)heavier b)heaviest c)more heavy	
6-Princess movies are my niece's liked movies.	

a)most	b)more

- a) spicier / ever / eaten
- b) spiciest / ever / eaten
- c) spicy / already / ate
- 8-Romeo and Juliet is the ---- play ---- created by Shakespeare.
 - a) ever / most / boring
 - b) Most / boring / never

- a) will be notice b) will notice
- 10- The whole community _____by it.

a)will be affected	b)will affect
11-If Carol	here, she would help me
with my maths homew	vork.
A) is	
b) was	
c) will be	
d) would be	
12- I to y	our party if you invite Lily and
her friends.	
a) don't come	

didn't come

d) wouldn't come 50 717 5602

050 717 5602 «

b)

C)

won't come

13. When he was young, he _____ swim very well. He won medals and championships!
a)had to b)can c)could
14.Students ____ play football in the classroom.
a)Must b)Mustn't c)Can d)Can't

Mrs. AYA 050 717 5602

WRITING PART 1

Protecting our Wildlife

Human activities such as deforestation, pollution, and hunting have put many species of wildlife at risk. As responsible global citizens, it is crucial for us to take action to protect and preserve our wildlife for future generations.

One way we can protect wildlife is by raising awareness about the importance of conservation. Educating others about the value of wildlife and the role they play in the ecosystem can help garner support for conservation efforts. By spreading the word through social media, school projects, or community events, we can inspire others to take action.

Another important way to protect wildlife is by reducing our carbon footprint. Climate change is a significant threat to many species, affecting their habitats and food sources. By adopting sustainable practices such as reducing energy consumption, using public transportation, and supporting renewable energy sources, we can help minimize our impact on the environment and safeguard wildlife.

Additionally, it is essential to support wildlife conservation organizations and initiatives. These groups work tirelessly to protect endangered species, restore habitats, and advocate for wildlife-friendly policies. By donating to these organizations, volunteering at wildlife sanctuaries, or participating in conservation projects, we can contribute directly to wildlife protection efforts.

Furthermore, we must respect wildlife habitats and avoid disturbing their natural environments. When visiting parks or natural reserves, it is important to follow the rules and regulations set in place to protect the flora and fauna. By staying on designated trails, not littering, and refraining from feeding wild animals, we can ensure that wildlife can thrive in their habitats undisturbed.

In conclusion, protecting our wildlife requires collective effort and individual actions. By raising awareness, reducing our carbon footprint, supporting conservation organizations, and respecting wildlife habitats, we can make a Teacher's name: Shaimaa Sabri Tawfik

050 717 5602

positive impact on the preservation of our planet's diverse ecosystems and the species that call them home. Together, we can create a sustainable future where wildlife thrives for generations to come.

Inference question:

1-How can we make a sustainable future where wildlife thrives for generations to come?

2-Justify your answer.

Mrs. AYA 050 717 5602

050 717 5602 «

2 - Read the text and answer the questions below

Navigating the World: The Importance of Using Maps

Maps are powerful tools that have been used for centuries to help people navigate the world around them. From ancient civilizations drawing maps on clay tablets to the sophisticated digital maps we use today, the importance of maps cannot be overstated.

One of the key reasons why maps are essential is that they provide valuable information about geography. By looking at a map, people can see the layout of land, bodies of water, and other physical features. This information is crucial for understanding the world we live in and how different places are connected.

Maps are not just about geography; they also help us plan and navigate our journeys. Whether it's a road trip across the country or a hike in the mountains, maps provide us with directions and guidance to reach our destination safely. Maps can show us the best routes to take, points of interest along the way, and even potential obstacles to avoid.

In addition to helping us navigate the physical world, maps can also teach us about history, culture, and the environment. Historical maps show us how territories have changed over time, while cultural maps highlight the diversity of people and traditions around the globe. Environmental maps illustrate important concepts like climate zones, ecosystems, and conservation areas.

Using maps is a valuable skill that empowers us to explore new places, make informed decisions, and appreciate the beauty and complexity of our world. By understanding how to read and interpret maps, students can become more independent, curious, and globally aware individuals.

So next time you're planning a trip, studying a new subject, or simply curious about the world, remember the importance of using maps as your trusty guide.

1-How can maps be an essential tool in any new place?

2- Justify your answer.



050 717 5602 **《** والاستفسار

WRITING PART 2

1-ENTERTAINMENT

My favorite movie:

1-What's your opinion about watching TV?

I think that everyone has free time and he wants to enjoy it doing his favorite things like watching TV and watching his favorite movie.

2-Make a plan using these prompt

- 1-What is your favorite movie?
- 2-Why do you like watching this movie?
- 3-Do you recommend this movie to your friends?

What is your favorite movie?	Science fiction movies.
Why do you like watching this movie?	It develops person thinking.
Do you recommend this movie to your friends?	Yes, I recommend it.

3-Write an article using these prompts: (80 words)

- 1-What is your favorite movie?
- 2-Why do you like watching this movie?
- 3-Do you recommend this movie to your friends?

Everyone has free time that he likes to enjoy doing his favorite things. One of my favorite hobbies is watching my favorite movies.

My favorite type of movies is science fiction films like "War Planet Apes" and comedy movies like "Migration".

Science fiction films develops person thinking and it takes me to the future. Sometimes I go to the cinema to watch new science fiction movies. As well as comedy movies help you to relief the stress of daily routine and change your mood.

I always recommend these types of movies to my friends. I think that these movies worth watching.

IN YOUR FREE TIME, YOU CAN ENJOY DOING YOUR FAVOURITE THINGS BUT YOU SHOULD NOT STAY FOR A LONG TIME WATCHING TV.

What do you think about spending your free time on the internet?

Q1.What's your opinion about the topic?

I think that using the internet can be useful and harmful depends on how you can use it, so you should be careful while using it.

Q2. Make a plan using these prompts:

- 1-How can the internet entertains you?
- 2- What are the disadvantages of internet?
- 3- How to make good use of internet?

1-How can the internet	Through using social media
entertains you?	and playing games.
2- What are the	Became addicted to
disadvantages of internet?	internet.
Coccuration	
3- How to make good use of	Searching for useful
internet?	information.
AVA OF C	FIF FCOO

Q3. Write an article using these prompts:

1-How can the internet entertains you?

- 2- What are the disadvantages of internet?
- 3- How to make good use of internet?

Nowadays the internet is one of the most important things in our lives. It is also a main source of entertainment.

The internet can be a big source of entertainment by logging on social media like Facebook, twitter and Instagram.

Although the internet can be useful but it also has some disadvantages like becoming addicted to internet which may harms your eyes. As well as you may be hacked.

We can make good use of internet by using it in useful things like searching for important information or communicate with our family and friends who are living far away.

Finally, we can say that internet is a very important thing but we should limit the usage of internet in order to stay healthy.

2-NATURAL WORLD

Write about the conservation (protection) of natural world

Q1. What's your opinion about the topic?

Conservation of natural world means to take good care of forests, lands, water and all the natural things around us.

Q2. Make a plan using these prompts:

- 1- What is natural world?
- 2- How to protect natural world?
- **3-** What are the government efforts to protect natural world?

What is natural world?	Plants, animals, soil,
	rocks, water and air.
How to protect natural	By planting more trees
world?	and by stop hunting
	animals.
What are the government	Raise awareness about
efforts to protect natural	the importance of natural
world?	world.

Mrs. AYA 050 717 5602

Q3. Write an article using these prompts:

- 1- What is natural world?
- 2- How to protect natural world?

3-What are the government efforts to protect natural world?

Nature is necessary for our existence. It provides the air we breathe, the food we eat and the water we drink as well as other essential resources we need to survive.

As natural world is essential for our lives so we should take good care of it. We should plant more trees to give us more oxygen. As well as stop deforestation (cutting trees).

Also we should protect animals by stop hunting them. Also we should protect endangered animals by putting them in rainforests and making special reserves.

Not only but also we should protect the lands by stop throwing wastes and also by protecting natural resources.

The government makes great effort in raising awareness of people about the importance of natural world and establishing fines for those who harm the nature around us.

Protecting the natural world around us is very important for continuation of life on earth. Life would be difficult on earth if it has a damaged natural world.

3-ENVIRONMENT:

How to protect the environment from danger 1-What's your opinion what will happen when the environment is in danger?

In my opinion when the environment is in danger this may harm all of the living things.

- 2-Make a plan using these prompts:
- 1- What are the factors that may affect the environment?
- 2- How can we help the environment?
- 3- What will happen if we live in a protected environment?

What are the	
factors that	Many factors like
may affect the	pollution.
environment?	
How can we help	By Stop polluting
the environment?	the environment.
the environment? What will happen	the environment. It will lead to
1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	
What will happen	It will lead to

3-Write an article using these prompts:

- 1-What are the factors that may affect the environment?
- 2-How can we help the environment?
- 3-What will happen if we live in a protected environment?

Environment refers to all the natural things around us. Environment is almost in danger due to human activities. These activities lead to harming the environment.

One of the main factors that affected the environment is pollution as pollution has caused global warming.

Due to this many humans and animals died. So we have to save the environment and the whole planet by growing many trees, building factories away from cities, stop using fuel cars and use electric cars.

All these activities will help humans to stay healthy and protect them from diseases as well as saving the animals from extinction.

In conclusion, as environment is essential for the continuation of life and environment is facing a big danger so saving the environment is a must.

How can the climate change leads to disasters like earthquakes, tsunami, fluids and volcanoes:

Q1. What's your opinion?

Climate change refers to the change in the environmental conditions of the earth which may leads to environmental disasters.

Q2. Make a plan using these prompts:

- 1-How can the change in climate causes disasters?
- 2- How can we protect the environment?
- 3-What can you do as an individual to protect the environment?

1-How can the change in climate causes disasters?	Due to the rise of the temperature of earth.
2- How can we protect the environment?	Disaster risk reduction and management.
3-What can you do as an individual to protect the environment?	By many ways like stop using chemicals and conserve water.

Q3. Write an article using these prompts:

- 1-How can the change in climate causes disasters?
- 2- How can we protect the environment?
- 3-What can you do as an individual to protect the environment?

Climate change refers to the change in the environmental conditions of the earth. This happens due to many internal and external factors. The climatic change has become a global concern over the last few years.

These climatic changes happen due to a rise in the earth's temperature of the earth. Due to these changes, a number of species of plants and animals have gone extinct. As well as causing many natural disasters like flooding, earthquakes and Tsunami.

Also all the governments should use Disaster risk reduction and management to reduce the happening disasters and to prevent the coming ones.

You have a role as an individual in protecting the environment by choosing non

chemicals at home and office. Also by volunteering for clean ups in your community.

In conclusion, as environment is essential for the continuation of life and environment is facing a big danger so saving the environment is a must.

How to describe a rainforest animal?

Q1. What's your opinion about rainforest?

I think that rainforests are very important as they are home to a lot of animals especially for the endangered animals.

- Q2. Make a plan using these prompts?
- 1-what is the rainforest?
- 2- What kind of animals can live in the rainforest?
- 3-Why does this kind endangered?

1-what is the rainforest?	Home for a lot of the
	animals.
2- What kind of animals can	Spider monkeys.
live in the rainforest?	
3-Why does this kind	Because people hunt them.
endangered?	

The rainforest is the home for lots of the animals around the world such as the spider monkey. They are large in size. They have a powerful tail that they use it to hang on trees. They like to hang upside-down; they also have the ability to swing from branch to branch at a high speed. Spider monkeys spend most of their time high up in the canopy where they can find fruits and seeds to eat. They also eat plants. They are endangered because people hunt them.

Write about a place that you like to visit Or a place that you visited Or your favorite place

Everyone has his own favorite place that he likes to spend most of his time at.

1-What do you think?

I think that everyone has a favorite place where a strong bond is felt as it provides the comfort and relaxation from the daily stress.

2-Make a plan using these questions:

- 1-What is your favorite place?
- 2-Why did you visit this place? And with whom?
- 3-What did you do there?

1-What is your	
favorite	My favorite is Dubai.
place?	
2-Why did you visit this place? And with whom?	I visited this place to see Burj Khalifa with my family.
3-What did you	I visited a lot of
do there?	interesting places like Dubai mall.

3-Write an essay using these questions:

- 1-What is your favorite place?
- 2-Why did you visit this place? and with whom?
- 3-What did you do there?

Everyone has his own favorite place that he likes to spend most of his time at and he likes to go to his favorite place with his favorite people.

My favorite place is Dubai. I like to visit Dubai every month.

I went to Dubai last month with my family and we visited a lot of interesting places like BurjKhalifa and after that we went to have lunch at an amazing Italian restaurant.

At night we went shopping at Dubai mall. Finally, we can say that Dubai is one of my

favorite places and most amazing city that people come from all over the world to visit it.

Write about the weather in the UAE

1- What's your opinion about summer in the UAE?

The summer in the UAE is very hot where we can't walk during the day unless the place is air conditioned.

2- Make a plan using these prompts:

- 1-How is the weather in the UAE?
- 2-What is your favorite season of the year?
- 3- Write about a storm or flood that you faced before?

1-How is the	Hot in the summer
weather in the	and warm in
UAE?	winter.
2-What is your	- 11
favorite season of	Winter.
the year?	
3-Write about a	
storm or flood	To the Park and
that you faced	the beach.
before?	030 / 1 /

3- Write an article using these prompts:

1-How is the weather in the UAE?

- 2-What is your favorite season of the year?
- 3- Write about a storm or flood that you faced before?

The UAE is one of the countries that have two seasons, summer and winter.

The hot season is summer because the temperature is very high, it can reach above 45 c in July and August, and you can't go out for a long time.

My favorite season is winter because the weather is very nice; the temperature is around 20 c in January and February. The weather is warm. I like this season because I can play with my friends in the park.

Lately in the UAE, a storm hit the country and rainfall which leads to a disaster, a lot of houses and buildings were damaged and people were trapped in their homes. This leads to feeling of worry but after one week everything became normal and life returned to normal.

The UAE is so dry, there isn't much rain but there are sometimes sandstorms, which can be a problem.

WRITE ABOUT THE JOB YOU WANT TO HAVE IN THE FUTURE?

Q1: WHAT'S YOUR OPINION?

I THINK THAT JOB IS A MAIN THING IN EVERYONE'S LIFE AS HE CAN EARN MONEY AND SUPPORT HIMSELF AND HIS FAMILY.

Q2: MAKE A PLAN USING THESE PROMPTS:

- 1-What do you want to be in the future?
- 2- Why do you want to have this job?
- 3- What's the most interesting about this job?

1-What do you want to be in	A vet
the future?	
2- Why do you like this job?	Because I like pets.
3-What's the most interesting	Helping pets to be better.
about this job?	717 5602

Q3: Write an article using these prompts:

Everyone should have a good job in order to support himself and his family.

In the future, I like to work as a vet because I like pets so much. My dad also works as a vet and I used to go with him to the clinic many times.

I always enjoy spending time at his clinic especially when I see my favorite pets like dogs.

In my opinion this is one of the most interesting jobs as you can help your favorite pets to be better.

Finally we can say that having a job that you like helps you achieve your goals and fulfill your dreams.

Daily routine or habits:

Write a paragraph describing a normal school day (daily routine) Write at least 80 words using these prompts:

Q1.What is your opinion about your school?

I love my school as I can meet all my friends there, we play together .We learn and have fun at school.

Q2. Make a plan using these prompts:

- When do you wake up?
- What do you do?
- How do you feel?

When do you wake up?	At 6 am
What do you do?	I brush my teeth, have breakfast and get dressed.
How do you feel?	I feel so happy at school.

Q3.Make a plan using these prompts:

- When do you wake up?
- What do you do?
- How do you feel?

On Sunday, I wake up at 6:00am; I brush my teeth, wash my face, and get dressed to be ready for school, my mom and dad drink coffee.

After having breakfast, we leave home at 7:00 a.m., and my dad drops us off at school in his car.

School starts at 8:00am.We have 4 lessons, then have break time and I play with my friends football in the garden.

Every Wednesday, We go to the theatre. I love my school so much and I feel so happy there. And on Thursday we play basketball and football in the sports club.

The school day ends at 3 o'clock, and then I go back home and eat my lunch. After that I do my homework and sleep at 9 o'clock.

Someone who has an influenced your personality

1-What do you think about the influencer? (opinion)

I think that everyone should have a person or more who may positively influence him/her in a way or another and may change his way of thinking.

Mrs. AYA 050 717 5602

1-Who is the	My father is my
person who	influencer.

influenced you?	
,	

2- Make a plan(mind map) using these prompts:

- 1- Who is the person who influenced you?
- 2- What did you learn from him/her?
- 3- What are the most features do you admire about him/her?

Write an essay using these prompts:

- 1-Who is the person who influenced you?
- 2-What did you learn from him/her?
- 3-What are the most features do you admire about him/her?

2-What did you	I learnt to be an
learn	independent and
from him/her?	confident person.
3-What are the	
most	He is a kind, strong
features do you	and
admire	successful person.

Mrs. AYA 050 717 5602

Everyone in this life has a person or more who made him think or act in a different way, this one is an influencer. This person should be a strong character as he/she made you believe in him/her.

My dad is my influencer who taught me everything from my early childhood. He always taught how to be responsible and independent by giving me a mission to do it depending on my age.

He always encouraged me to learn and be a successful person, by keep searching for information and not just depend on the information that I have.

He always responds calmly when I misbehave and be less aggressive to me to teach me my mistakes. On the other side when I behave well or accomplish something, he keeps encouraging me and I always wanted to be such a wise, strong and successful person like my father.

Finally I can say that my father had a great impact on my personality, he made me more successful, independent and confident person.

Describe your friend that you think he has great personal qualities:

1-What's your opinion...Why people with personal qualities have more friendships?

A quality friend will speak words into your life that build you up instead of words that tear you down, a quality friend is a mirror to you.

- 1- Make a plan using these prompts?
- 1- What are his features that you admire?
- 2- Does he influence you?
- 3- What kind of a person do you want to be?

1-What are his features that you admire?	Supportive, honest and loyal.
2-Does he influence you?	Yes, he influences me.
3-What kind of a person do you want to be?	I want to be a successful and confident person.

3-Write an article using these prompts:

- 1-What are his features that you admire?
- 2-Does he influence you?
- 3-What kind of a person do you want to be?

You've probably had a lot of amazing friends over the years. Knowing what made the great ones stand out from the rest can help you choose the right friends going forward.

I have a lot of friends who have great character and features but one of them is special as he has a great character, he is such a supportive, honest and loyal friend.

Spending time with him provide me with support and satisfaction as he supports me a lot when I feel down.

Noticing that our behavior is influenced by our friends, we can be intentional and try to focus on the people who are doing the things we want to get into ourselves. He affected me a lot as I became more confident and honest person.

Finally we can say that, you should feel great spending time with this person, an excellent friend is something that should cheer you up and energize you.

Write about UAE in the past and now

Q1. What's your opinion about the change in the life?

Life has changed a lot from the past and now. Life became more modern, developed and everything became easier.

- Q2. Make a plan using these prompts:
 - 1- How was life in the past?
 - 2- How is it now?

3- Did life become easier? 7 7 5 6 0 2

1-How was life in the	It was a desert.
past?	

2-How is it now?	Now it became a big
	beautiful city.
3-Did life become easier?	Yes, it became much
	easier.

Q3. Write an article using these prompts:

- 1- How was life in the past?
- 2- How it is now?
- 3- Did life become easier?

There were a lot of changes that happened over the years. Today we will have a look at how the UAE has changed and developed.

In the past the people were riding camel, donkey and horse. The main source of income was oil and gas exports.

Today the people are riding plane, metro train and modern cars. The government made a great effort in developing new cities such as Dubai and Abu Dhabi where they become a main destination for tourists.

Everything now became more developed and more modern which made life easier in UAE.

Finally we can say the change that happened in the UAE over the last years had made life much better.



Mrs. AYA 050 717 5602